
CENTRAL MISSISSIPPI LIGHT FLYERS 
 
DATE: December 11,2010 
 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President  Bill Lehr, called the meeting to order at 10:12 a..m. 
 
Other officers present were Dee Gilliland, Linwood Nooe, and John Ragsdale.  
 
The members thanked Betty Gilliland for the meal. 
 
Andy Stone was recognized as a guest from Macon. 
 
Wayne Vaughn presented a safety presentation concerning his flight back from 
California.   
 
FINANCIAL REPORT:  Dee reported that the club's account balance is  $18,800 with 43 
members.  Upon a motion by Dr. Bob, seconded by Wayne Vaughn the members 
approved the financial report. 
 
NEW MEMBERS: John Price introduced prospective member Carl  Biederman and John 
will serve as as mentor,  Dr. Bob motioned that Carl be accepted as a new member with 
second, and all approved. 
 
NEW BUSINESS:  None. 
 
OLD BUSINESS: Runway report by Coley, general agreement that we will need MSMA 
next year. 
 
Motioned to adjourn by Bob Herndon with a second by Wayne Vaughn,. the meeting was 
adjourned at 11:23 a..m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
John Ragsdale 
 
 


